
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for September 2022:  We pray that the death penalty, 

which attacks the dignity of the human person, may be legally abolished in every country. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Save the Date: Saturday, 15th October 2022: The Head of the Order of Sacred Heart 

Fathers of Bettaram will be visiting Nottingham on that evening and we will to hold a cele-

bration in his honour at BRW Hall.  More details to follow shortly.                                                 

Save the Date: On Saturday, 26th November 2022, the Corpus Christi Christmas 

Fayre will be held at Blessed Robert Widmerpool School Hall.                                           

The Relics of Saint Bernadette of Lourdes will visit our diocese for the first time ever on 

Thursday 6th and Friday 7th October, at Saint Bernadette’s Church, Scunthorpe, and the 

Cathedral, Nottingham. Come along to this once-in-a-lifetime opportunity, to have a little 

experience of Lourdes here amongst us. To book, follow the link: https://

stbernadette.org.uk                                                                                                              The 

cost of living crisis: how might our parish respond?  If you would like to help the 

most vulnerable in our communities through the difficult months ahead, Caritas can 

support you.  On Wednesday 28th September, 7.00 – 8.30pm, you are invited to an 

online workshop, which will be an opportunity to share ideas and road-test a toolkit 

for parish action. Booking is open now for the workshop, and also for the in-person 

Caritas      Assembly on Saturday 5th November 2022. sign up anyway for ongoing 

advice, information and networking:  visit https://bit.ly/LoavesandFishes2022. RCIC : 

St Barnabas Cathedral parish is planning to run their next RCIC (Rite of Christian Initia-

tion for Children) Course which is a program for children age 7 to 15 years who have not 

been baptised & open to cathedral parishioners and non-parishioners who wish to pre-

pare for the Sacraments. All are welcome. Please contact the Cathedral Office for more 

information on 0115 953 9839.                                                                                                   

Heritage Open Days at Saint Barnabas Cathedral: Lectures on our 19th century Cathe-

dral designed by Pugin, between Friday 9th and Sunday 18thSeptember. More details are 

available at www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events.                                                                             

Events for Men and Women in the Diocese Following the great successes of the 

men’s and women’s Lenten retreats, and the desire for distinct events focused on  

fraternity and sorority support in faith, the Diocese of Nottingham has organised 

events this October for men and women. On Saturday 8th  October our men’s minis-

try team has organised a walking pilgrimage to the Shrine of Saint Joseph in the 

Peak District for Men (total 5 mile walk) followed by a pub lunch. On Saturday 

29th  October our women’s ministry team will host a talk and discussion at Our Lady 

of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell (Nottingham) on the role of Women Leadership in 

the Church, followed by Afternoon Tea. For more information and to book a place 

visit:dioceseofnottingham.uk/events or call 0115 953 9841 or 

email:adult.formation@dioceseofnottingham.uk.                                    
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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

This weekend we join with people around 

the world in preparing for the funeral of 

Queen Elizabeth II. Our masses this week-

end will include prayers for the Repose of 

her Soul. Our prayers also for King Charles 

III as he takes on his new duties and for 

the rest of the Royal Family in this period 

of mourning. It will be a fitting tribute to 

the Queen's sense of duty and quiet dedication to the people of the United 

Kingdom and beyond. We give thanks to God for her long and faithful life, 

which was pledged many years ago on her 21st              birthday, saying that 

her “whole life would be devoted to your service..." We pray for the soul of 

Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and ask the Lord to     receive her into His 

merciful presence. May she, and all the faithful departed, rest in peace. We 

pray for all who mourn and especially the members of the Royal Family. We 

ask Almighty God to bless King Charles III with His grace. 

FOR THE HAPPY REPOSE OF HM THE QUEEN 

“Almighty God, you are the author and sustainer of all human life, grant that 

your servant, Elizabeth our Queen, to whom you granted a long and happy 

reign as monarch of these lands, may be forgiven her sins and rewarded with 

that eternal life promised to all those born again in the water of baptism and 

power of your Spirit. Amen. 

God Bless..      Fr. Wilfred Pereppadan SCJ 

 

The Parish is part of the diocese of Nottingham NRCDT) reg. Charity 

No. 1134449,   A Company limited by  guarantee    No. 7151646. 

Sacred Heart Fathers and Brothers of Betharram       



18th September 2022 -                            
25th September 2022 

Holy Mass & Services 
Intention of Mass 

Church Other Events 

Saturday 17th Sept 

25th Sunday of the Year    

Home Mission Sunday 

Am 8:4-7; 1 Tm 2:1-8;Lk 16:1-13 

Day of Special Prayer for the Spread of the 

Gospel 

5.30 pm Confessions 

6.00 pm Mass: Joyce Lane RIP  

 

CC 

CC 

2nd Collection -  

Home Mission 

Sunday 

Sunday 18th September  

25th Sunday of the Year    

Home Mission Sunday 

Am 8:4-7; 1 Tm 2:1-8;          Lk 

16:1-13 Day of Special Prayer 

for the Spread of the Gospel 

9.00 am Mass: Winifred Attle RIP                                

10.30 am Mass:  People of the Parish 

5.00 pm Vigil Reception of the Body 

of Sharon Bryan RIP  

 

 

OLSP 

CC 

CC 

2nd Collection -  

Home Mission 

Sunday. 

Coffee/Tea after 

Mass at  OLSP  

Monday 19th September 

Saint Januarius, bishop &   

martyr (memorial) 

12.30 pm  Funeral Mass of  

                            Sharon Bryan RIP 

6.30 pm Adoration 

7.00 pm Mass:  Sharon Bryan RIP  

CC 

 

CC 

CC 

 

Tuesday 20th September 

Saints Andrew Kim  & Paul 

Chong Companions, martyrs 

(memorial) 

9.00 am Mass:   

2.00  pm Mass at St Patrick’s School 

CC 

 

 

Wednesday 21st September 

Saint Matthew, Apostle &   

Evangelist (Feast)  

9.30 am Adoration  

10.00 am Mass: John (Paddy) Hickey RIP 

2.00 pm  Mass at BRW School 

OLSP 

OLSP 

 

Coffee/Tea after 

Mass at  OLSP 

 

Thursday 22nd September    

Feria 
9.00 am Mass:   CC  

Friday 23rd September 

Saint Pius of Pietrelcina, 

priest (memorial) 

9.00 am Mass:  Special Intention (SJ) 

6.30 PM Mass for Volunteers  

CC 

OLsp 

7.30 Pm Fellowship  

meal at OLSP Hall 

Saturday 24th September 

Our Lady of Walsingham 

(memorial) 

 

26th Sunday of the Year    

Day of Thanksgiving for the 

Harvest & for the Fruits of  

Human Work 

 

9.30 am Confessions 

10.00 am  Mass:  Mary Brown’s                 

Intentions                      

World Day of Prayer for Migrants 

& Refugees 

5.30 pm Confessions 

6.00 pm Mass:   Feliks & Betty 

Rychwalski RIP 

OLSP  

OLSP 

OLSP 

 

CC 

CC 

SCJ Sponsored 

Walk 11.30 am  

 

 

 

CAFOD Harvest 

Fast Day Enve-

lopes to collect 

Sunday 25th September  

26th Sunday of the Year    

Day of Thanksgiving for the 

Harvest & for the Fruits of  

Human Work 

 

World Day of Prayer for Migrants & Refugees 

9.00 am Mass:  Thanksgiving on 12th 

Wedding Anniversary                         

10.30 am Mass:  People of the Parish 

 

 

OLSP 

 

CC 

CAFOD Harvest 

Fast Day Enve-

lopes to collect 

Coffee/Tea after 

Mass at  OLSP  

Response:  Praise the Lord, who raises the poor. 

Bishop Patrick will celebrate a Diocesan Requiem Mass for the happy repose of 

the soul of Queen Elizabeth II in Saint Barnabas Cathedral, Nottingham, on Sunday 

18 th September at 6pm. Catholics from across the diocese are warmly invited to 

attend this Mass, together with civic, ecumenical and interfaith leaders from across 

the diocese; or to watch at www.stbarnabascathedral.org.uk/01_Community/

livestream.html                                                                                                                                

Recently Died: Sharon Bryan RIP: The Vigil of the reception of body take place  on Sun-

day at 5.00 pm 18th September.  Her  Requiem Mass will be on Monday, 19th September 

2022 at 12.30 pm at Corpus Christi Church and her cremation will be at Wilford Hill Main 

Chapel at 2.00 pm. .  Sheila Margret Lee RIP  parishioner at Corpus Christi passed away 

recently and her Funeral shall take place on 6th October 2022 at Corpus Christi Church 

Please remember Sharon's and Sheila’s  families in your prayers. May They rest in eternal 

peace. Amen.                                                                                                                           

1st Holy Communion Programmes at Corpus Christi Church and Our Lady and St. 

Patricks Meadows for children born before 1st September 2015 who are 8 years old 

& above by 1st September 2023. The programmes will run from October 2022 to May 

2023.  Application forms are available from Fr Wilfred after all weekend Masses THIS 

WEEKEND (17th/18th September) and NEXT WEEKEND (24th/ 25th September). Com-

pleted applications MUST be received BY 25th September 2022 at 5.00 pm.                                                      

Calling all Children aged between 3 and 8 years! Children’s Liturgy at Corpus Christi 

Church will begin on Sunday, 18th September 2022 and will take place once a month 

until  Christmas. The children will process out to the Sacristy at the beginning of Mass 

and will  return to Church at the Offertory.  Arrangements for Children’s Liturgy at OLSP 

will be announced shortly. If you would like to get involved at either Church, please 

speak to  Fr Wilfred or email the Parish Office.                                                                         

Our Volunteers’ Mass of Thanksgiving & Celebration takes place on Friday, 

23rd  September 2022, Mass at 6.30 pm at OLSP, followed by food & celebration at 

7.30 pm in OLSP Hall.  Paper and email invitations have now been sent out to all vol-

unteers in both Churches. If we have missed anyone out, please accept our sincere 

apologies and speak to Fr Wilfred to get yours.                                                                                             

Season of Creation 2022: This runs from September 1st (World Day of Prayer for the 

Care of Creation) to October 4th (Feast of St Francis of Assisi). The theme this year is 

“Listen to the Voice of Creation.”                                                                                                 

Sponsored Walk for SCJ Missions:  Saturday, 24th September 2022 from 11.30 am. 

The starting point will be OLSP Church & hall and we will walk in a loop to Holme 

Pierrepoint, home of the National Watersports Centre and back again (3.9 miles each 

way).  Refreshments will be served in OLSP hall on your return. If you are unable to take 

part, please sponsor the walkers by pledging your donation on the sheets available in 

both Churches.  Please Gift Aid if you can and thank you for your generosity. 


